
August 14, 2017 
Dear Parents: 

Hola! My name is Elizabeth R. Null, and I am your child's Spanish Instructor. Please allow me to 
take a brief moment to introduce myself. I am originally from Veracruz, Mexico. After 
completing college, I moved to the U.S. and have lived in Southern Illinois for eleven years. I am 
married and have one daughter, Mali, who is eight years old, and two stepchildren. This is my 
seventh year teaching Spanish. 

I am very excited about the Spanish class. I teach in a way that is fun and entertaining for the 
students, while providing a basic understanding and vocabulary of the Spanish language. Every 
class, your child will be given a few handouts that you can use at home to keep him interested 
and give him encouragement. Since we meet only three hours per week, it is important to review 
lessons at home during the week. This will ensure your child is learning and keep him/her 
interested. I recommend this web site for practice: onlinefreespanish.com.  Kids love it! Learning 
Spanish has never been more important, and has never been more fun! 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. Adios! 

Phone: (618) 925-3034 E-mail: lizramg28@hotmail.com 
Elizabeth R. Null 


